State of Florida

Public Serbice Commission

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: October 11, 1996

TO: David B. Erwin, Esquire, Young, van Assenderp & Varnadoe, P.A.
Office of Public Counsel

Interested Persons _
FROM: Rosanne G. Capeless, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services U:! C M
RE: Indiantown Company, Inc. (utility)

Please note that the informal meeting between the utility and Commission staff which
was originally scheduled for October 14, 1996, at 1:30 p.m., has been postponed. The
meeting has been rescheduled to occur at the following time and place:

October 21, 1996, at 1:30 p.m.

Room 170-P, Gerald L. Gunter Building
Small Water & Wastewater Conference Room
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida

The purpose of the meeting is to address general questions concerning the utility’s

potential filing of a rate case sometime in 1997. If anyone has any questions about the
meeting, please call Rosanne Capeless at (904) 413-6224.
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cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Willis, Crouch, Merchant, chdtll)
Division of Records and Reporting
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